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The workshop kicked off with lunch.

During Lunch Debra Breckheimer presented her summary and analysis of
three surveys: Student, Tutor and Faculty. This analysis created goals for
improvement in the existing tutor program.

The goals for improvement were discussed.

Two tutor, Sean Patrick and Terry Wright, discussed their perspective on the
program and where there was room for improvement.

Barbra Budrovich, the director of the Writing Center, presented lab logistics
and offered groups to work on a list for suggested future changes.

Debra Breckheimer presented how she organized her labs, explained and
modeled how to pace labs and assignments, and how to work with tutors
throughout the semester. She provided a packet of examples and
explanations.

Jen Annick presented her methods and materials.

Scott Kushigemachi presented his methods.

A great deal of discussion occurred after each presentation.

The last 45 minutes of the sessions was devoted to a meet and greet between
tutors and the teachers they will be working with during the spring.
Materials were exchanged.



